
July 21, 2005

Ms. Rosita O. Parkes
Chief Information Officer
U.S. Department of Energy
1000 Independence Avenue, SW
Room 8H085
Washington, DC  20585

Dear Ms. Parkes:

This correspondence is in response to your letter of February 18, 2005, regarding the Financial
Management Line of Business Memorandum of Understanding (MOU).  Based on subsequent
discussions with the Office of Management and Budget (OMB), the MOU has been revised to
reflect OMB’s decision that NRC participation would be on an unfunded basis.  The Chief
Financial Officer and I have signed the revised agreement.

Again, the Commission looks forward to continuing to support this and similar initiatives through
involvement in government-wide committees of the Chief Information Officer’s Council and
Chief Financial Officer’s Council.  Our liaison for the FM-LOB initiative is Ms. Michelle Curtis
(301-415-7607) of our CFO’s staff and Mr. Stuart Reiter (301-415-8701) of my staff.  You may
contact me at 301-415-7443.

Sincerely,

/RA Timothy F. Hagan, Acting for/

Jacqueline E. Silber
Deputy Executive Director
  for Information Services and Administration,
  and Chief Information Officer
Office of the Executive Director for Operations

Enclosure:
Revised MOU Between DOE and NRC
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